
June 26th to June 29th

Last week of school!

It has been a busy few weeks at Aurora! Aurora’s very first AGT was a great

success- some of our students are already planning their next year's acts! Thank

you again for the staff that helped organise this event. We were also grateful

for staff and volunteers who helped us celebrate and honour National

Indigenous Peoples Day.

Volunteers needed

Aurora School Council is still looking for 3 volunteers for our June 29th Bingo.

Please text Andrea at (780) 307-5459 if you are able to help out.

Grade 8 Farewell

The grade 8 farewell ceremony will take place at 9 am on the 29th- family is

invited to attend. A dance for students will follow as well as a pizza lunch.

Students will then spend the afternoon at Mo’s Billiards.

Awards Night

Awards night will take place on Wednesday June 28th at 6:30. Parents of

students who are receiving awards will be contacted.

Important Dates

Awards Night-June 28th

Grade 8 Farewell- June 29th



Last Day for students- June 29th


